Sent: 30 October 2014 16:14

To: Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 14/00702/REM

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 6207

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 14/00702/REM

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

30 October 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LAND NORTH EAST OF OXFORD ROAD, WEST OF OXFORD CANAL, BANBURY, OXFORDSHIRE, OX15

Waste Comments

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

Thames water have identified that the proposed development will have a detrimental impact on the existing foul network. The developer is requested to contact Thames Water's developer services at their earliest convenience to discuss the required network upgrades.

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

